
Toronto Parks, Forestry & Recreation staff
invite you to attend a public meeting

Monday, November 7, 2005
7:00 pm

St. Mary Secondary School
66 Dufferin Park Avenue

Dufferin Grove Park is one of the City's treasures. In recent years 
local residents have initiated and operated many programs out of 

the Park, along with programs run by the City and by other groups 
who have received permits for programs.  The purpose of the meeting 
is to discuss a framework for setting future directions for the Park use.  

Your input is valued and important.

Parks, Forestry & Recreation Division

Public Meeting

For further 
information, and to
RSVP, please contact
Tino DeCastro
at 416-392-0041
or by email:
tdecastr@toronto.ca


